
The Johnson County Council is seeking proposals from qualified attorneys to provide legal 
advice and representation as outside counsel on an as-needed basis. The selected 
candidate will represent and advise the Johnson County Council where conflicts prevent 
the County's legal department from handling a matter, as well as for other special 
assignments as needed.  

Qualifications:  

* Licensed and in good standing with the Indiana State Bar.  

* Experience with litigation and government or municipal law preferred.  

* Ability to provide timely and eƯective legal advice on an as-needed basis.  

Interested attorneys should submit their resume to the County Auditor, Elizabeth Alvey, at 
ealvey@co.johnson.in.us by April 11th to be considered for the role. 


